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Dear legislators:

I am a grandmother who has made a promise to her grandchildren - that I will do everything I
can to help leave them and their grandchildren the beautiful, living world that we were born
into, which is threatened.

I need your help to fulfill this promise. As elected officials, you have decision and policy
making powers that can make positive impacts on a large scale: to reduce emissions and
greenhouse gases, to offer incentives for a clean energy future, to support local, sustainable
food systems.

I do my best as an individual by driving an electric car, paying for green energy with PGE,
buying as much local food as possible, and avoiding packaging.  You can increase these
actions a thousand fold.

You are the public’s best hope. I thank you in advance for taking effective action now.

Regards,
Michele Bertaux 
Milwaukie OR
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